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Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
This year we are focusing upon raising the profile of reading within the school which 
includes finding ways to motivate your children to read regularly. Reading frequently 
will increase your child’s fluency which will have a positive impact upon their 
attainment.  
 
It is our expectation as a school that each child reads at least three times a week at 
home. This should be recorded in their recoding records with a brief comment and 
an adult signature.  
 
To encourage your children to read at home, we have introduced a reward system 
where upon if each child reads at least three times a week at home, they will 
receive a sticker. At the end of each half term, every child who has read for the 
required amount each week, will be given the opportunity at the end of each half 
term to participate in fun activities organised by the class teacher.  
 
We hope that you will encourage and support your child thus enabling them to 
achieve their reward.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 

 
 
Miss Merry 
English Lead  


